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EDITOR'S NOTE 

With this issue, we will complete three years of publication of the 
Journal of Pharmacy Teaching. It seems a good time, formally, to 
solicit comments from our readers. 

How are we doing? What are we missing? What are your sugges- 
tions? All comments seriously and gratefully received. 

Mickey Smith 
Editor 
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